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Dear Parents and Carers, 

In assembly today, I spoke to the children about an exciting competition that could lead to them gaining 

certificates, winning prizes or even meeting the Queen at Buckingham Palace! 

The links for the competition are below so you can decide with your child if you would like to enter 

them. It would be lovely if a Parkwood child was successful. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words/about-500-words/zctk7v4#zbx4jfr0 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51125858 

Mrs Edgley-Pearce 
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